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A Thousand Splendid Suns
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Many of the earliest books, particularly those dating back to the
1900s and before, are now extremely scarce and increasingly expensive.
We are republishing these classic works in affordable, high quality,
modern editions, using the original text and artwork.

Moon Alaska
A story of first love and family loss follows the estrangement between
daredevil Jude and her loner twin brother, Noah, as a result of a
mysterious event that is brought to light by a beautiful, broken boy
and a new mentor. Simultaneous eBook.

Finding Your Way Without Map or Compass
" Concise explanations and descriptions - easily read and readily
understood - of what we know of the chain of events and processes that
connect the Sun to the Earth, with special emphasis on space weather
and Sun-Climate."--Dear Reader.

Waymaking
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A boy rides a bicycle down a dusty road. But in his mind, he envisions
himself traveling at a speed beyond imagining, on a beam of light.
This brilliant mind will one day offer up some of the most
revolutionary ideas ever conceived. From a boy endlessly fascinated by
the wonders around him, Albert Einstein ultimately grows into a man of
genius recognized the world over for profoundly illuminating our
understanding of the universe. Jennifer Berne and Vladimir Radunsky
invite the reader to travel along with Einstein on a journey full of
curiosity, laughter, and scientific discovery. Parents and children
alike will appreciate this moving story of the powerful difference
imagination can make in any life.

The Ultimate Guide to Navigating without a Compass
How migratory birds can navigate home from their wintering grounds to
their breeding sites over hundreds and thousands of kilometres has
been an admired mystery over more than a century. Profound advances
towards a solution of this problem have been achieved with a model
bird, the homing pigeon. This monograph summarizes our current
knowledge about pigeon homing, about the birds' application of a sun
compass and a magnetic compass, of a visual topographical map within a
familiar area and -- most surprisingly -- of an olfactory map using
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atmospheric chemosignals as indicators of position in distant
unfamiliar areas.

A Long Trek Home
The sun makes its journey across the world to Coco's house to wake her
up and follow her through another day.

The Translator's Bride
Explores the methods by which animals navigate throughout the world,
examining such examples as the monarch butterfly's use of an internal
clock and the honey bee's reliance on the sun and mental maps.

Staying Found
Learn how to navigate without a compass, even when it seems
impossible! Whether we are walking or driving, whether in the woods,
on the water, or in the city, it’s vital that we know where we are and
are able to find our way around. But with society’s current dependence
on modern tools and technology, many persons would have no idea how to
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navigate without a compass or GPS. In an emergency situation, that
lack of knowledge could easily prove fatal. In The Ultimate Guide to
Navigating without a Compass, survival expert Christopher Nygeres
provides readers with all the skills that they may need to navigate
naturally. The book begins by describing the meaning of natural
navigation, and then moves on to describe, in detail, the methods of
natural navigation, including using the sun, the stars, the moon, and
shadows. Additional topics include: How to read a map How to make a
sun dial How to make a star dial How to use clouds to predict weather
patterns How to track celestial changes How to gauge time through
natural observation And much more! With helpful diagrams,
illustrations, and sidebars, The Ultimate Guide to Navigating without
a Compass is the fundamental reference book for learning how to
navigate by natural methods.

Compass
-- Features many new charts and illustrations -- New contact
information for purchasing maps in the U.S. and Canada This tried-andtrue guide teaches practical skills for navigating in the wilderness:
reading maps; determining "true" directions following
Page 5/38

Online PDF The Sun Is A Compass A 4 000 Mile Journey Into The Alaskan
Wilds
Pocahontas, Powhatan, Opechancanough
An intimate portrait of the life of Jackie O… Few of us can claim to
be the authors of our fate. Jacqueline Bouvier Kennedy knows no other
choice. With the eyes of the world watching, Jackie uses her
effortless charm and keen intelligence to carve a place for herself
among the men of history and weave a fairy tale for the American
people, embodying a senator’s wife, a devoted mother, a First Lady—a
queen in her own right. But all reigns must come to an end. Once JFK
travels to Dallas and the clock ticks down those thousand days of
magic in Camelot, Jackie is forced to pick up the ruined fragments of
her life and forge herself into a new identity that is all her own,
that of an American legend.

Orientation and Communication in Arthropods
A CIA analyst's "revealing and utterly engrossing account" of the
world of high-stakes foreign intelligence and her role within the
campaign to stop top-tier targets inside Al-Qaida (Joby Warrick). In
1999, 30-year-old Nada Bakos moved from her lifelong home in Montana
to Washington, D.C., to join the CIA. Quickly realizing her affinity
Page 6/38

Online PDF The Sun Is A Compass A 4 000 Mile Journey Into The Alaskan
Wilds
for intelligence work, Nada was determined to rise through the ranks
of the agency first as an analyst and then as a Targeting Officer,
eventually finding herself on the frontline of America's war against
Islamic extremists. In this role, Nada was charged with determining if
Iraq had a relationship with 9/11 and Al-Qaida, and finding the
mastermind behind this terrorist activity: Abu Musab al-Zarqawi. Her
team's analysis stood the test of time, but it was not satisfactory
for some members of the Administration. In a tight, tension-packed
narrative that takes the reader from Langley deep into Iraq, Bakos
reveals the inner workings of the Agency and the largely hidden world
of intelligence gathering post 9/11. Entrenched in the world of the
CIA, Bakos, along with her colleagues, focused on leading U.S. Special
Operations Forces to the doorstep of one of the world's most wanted
terrorists. Filled with on-the-ground insights and poignant personal
anecdotes, The Targeter shows us the great personal sacrifice that
comes with intelligence work. This is Nada's story, but it is also an
intimate chronicle of how a group of determined, ambitious men and
women worked tirelessly in the heart of the CIA to ensure our nation's
safety at home and abroad.

The Sun Is a Compass
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A riveting and powerful story of an unforgiving time, an unlikely
friendship and an indestructible love

Apollo's Arrow
A "powerful and scary and important and true" memoir (Sally Mann,
Carnegie Medal-winning author of Hold Still) of a young woman's
struggle to regain her sense of self after trauma, and the efforts by
a powerful New England boarding school to silence her---at any cost. A
New York Times Book Review Editors’ Choice When the elite St. Paul's
School came under state investigation after extensive reports of
sexual abuse on campus, Lacy Crawford thought she'd put behind her the
assault she'd suffered decades before, when she was fifteen. Still,
when detectives asked for victims to come forward, she sent a note.
With her criminal case file reopened, she saw for the first time
evidence that corroborated her memories. Here were depictions of the
naïve, hardworking girl she'd been, a chorister and debater, the
daughter of a priest; of the two senior athletes who assaulted her and
were allowed to graduate with awards; and of the faculty, doctors, and
priests who had known about Crawford's assault and gone to great
lengths to bury it. Now a wife, mother, and writer living on the other
side of the country, Crawford learned that police had uncovered
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astonishing proof of an institutional silencing years before, and that
unnamed powers were still trying to block her case. The slander,
innuendo, and lack of adult concern that Crawford had experienced as a
student hadn't been the imagined effects of trauma, after all: these
were the actions of a school that prized its reputation above
anything, even a child. This revelation launched Crawford on an
extraordinary inquiry into the ways gender, privilege, and power
shaped her experience as a girl at the gates of America's elite. Her
investigation looks beyond the sprawling playing fields and soaring
chapel towers of crucibles of power like St. Paul's, whose reckoning
is still to come. And it runs deep into the channels of shame and
guilt, witness and silencing, that dictate who can speak and who is
heard in American society. An insightful, mature, beautifully written
memoir, Notes on a Silencing is an arresting coming-of-age story that
wrestles with an essential question for our time: what telling of a
survivor's story will finally force a remedy?

Love Had a Compass
For fans of Cheryl Strayed, the gripping story of a biologist's humanpowered journey from the Pacific Northwest to the Arctic to rediscover
her love of birds, nature, and adventure. During graduate school, as
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she conducted experiments on the peculiarly misshapen beaks of
chickadees, ornithologist Caroline Van Hemert began to feel stifled in
the isolated, sterile environment of the lab. Worried that she was
losing her passion for the scientific research she once loved, she was
compelled to experience wildness again, to be guided by the sounds of
birds and to follow the trails of animals. In March of 2012, she and
her husband set off on a 4,000-mile wilderness journey from the
Pacific rainforest to the Alaskan Arctic, traveling by rowboat, ski,
foot, raft, and canoe. Together, they survived harrowing dangers while
also experiencing incredible moments of joy and grace -- migrating
birds silhouetted against the moon, the steamy breath of caribou, and
the bond that comes from sharing such experiences. A unique blend of
science, adventure, and personal narrative, The Sun is a Compass
explores the bounds of the physical body and the tenuousness of life
in the company of the creatures who make their homes in the wildest
places left in North America. Inspiring and beautifully written, this
love letter to nature is a lyrical testament to the resilience of the
human spirit. Winner of the 2019 Banff Mountain Book Competition:
Adventure Travel

I'll Give You the Sun
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For fans of Cheryl Strayed, the gripping story of a biologist's humanpowered journey from the Pacific Northwest to the Arctic to rediscover
her love of birds, nature, and adventure. During graduate school, as
she conducted experiments on the peculiarly misshapen beaks of
chickadees, ornithologist Caroline Van Hemert began to feel stifled in
the isolated, sterile environment of the lab. Worried that she was
losing her passion for the scientific research she once loved, she was
compelled to experience wildness again, to be guided by the sounds of
birds and to follow the trails of animals. In March of 2012, she and
her husband set off on a 4,000-mile wilderness journey from the
Pacific rainforest to the Alaskan Arctic, traveling by rowboat, ski,
foot, raft, and canoe. Together, they survived harrowing dangers while
also experiencing incredible moments of joy and grace -- migrating
birds silhouetted against the moon, the steamy breath of caribou, and
the bond that comes from sharing such experiences. A unique blend of
science, adventure, and personal narrative, The Sun is a Compass
explores the bounds of the physical body and the tenuousness of life
in the company of the creatures who make their homes in the wildest
places left in North America. Inspiring and beautifully written, this
love letter to nature is a lyrical testament to the resilience of the
human spirit. Winner of the 2019 Banff Mountain Book Competition:
Adventure Travel
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Turing's Cathedral
A memoir of heartbreak, thousand-mile races, the endless Alaskan
wilderness and many, many dogs from one of only a handful of women to
have completed both the Yukon Quest and the Iditarod. In 2009, after a
crippling divorce that left her heartbroken and directionless, Kristin
decided to accept an offer to live at a friend's cabin outside of
Denali National Park in Alaska for a few months. In exchange for
housing, she would take care of her friend's eight sled dogs. That
winter, she learned that she was tougher than she ever knew. She
learned how to survive in one of the most remote places on earth and
she learned she was strong enough to be alone. She fell in love twice:
first with running sled dogs, and then with Andy, a gentle man who had
himself moved to Alaska to heal a broken heart. Kristin and Andy
married and started a sled dog kennel. While this work was enormously
satisfying, Kristin became determined to complete the Iditarod -- the
1,000-mile dogsled race from Anchorage, in south central Alaska, to
Nome on the western Bering Sea coast. THIS MUCH COUNTRY is the story
of renewal and transformation. It's about journeying across a wild and
unpredictable landscape and finding inner peace, courage and a true
home. It's about pushing boundaries and overcoming paralyzing fears.
"THIS MUCH COUNTRY is the next best thing to stepping on the runners
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of your own dogsled. A gorgeous, intimate story of wildness and
belonging."--Blair Braverman, author of Welcome to the Goddamn Ice
Cube

Black Widow
In the year 2513, the only thing higher than the seas is what’s at
stake for those who sail them. Rose was born facing due north, with an
inherent perception of cardinal points flowing through her veins. Her
uncanny sense of direction earns her a coveted place among the
Archipelago Fleet elite, but it also attracts the attention of Admiral
Comita, who sends her on a secret mission deep into pirate territory.
Accompanied by a ragtag crew of mercenaries and under the command of
Miranda, a captain as bloodthirsty as she is alluring, Rose discovers
the hard way that even the best sense of direction won’t be enough to
keep her alive if she can’t learn to navigate something far more
dangerous than the turbulent seas. Aboard the mercenary ship, Man o’
War, Rose learns quickly that trusting the wrong person can get you
killed—and Miranda’s crew have no intention of making things easy for
her—especially Miranda’s trusted first mate, Orca, who is as stubborn
as she is brutal.
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This Much Country
An engrossing history of the science of one of the four fundamental
physical forces in the universe, electromagnetism, right up to the
latest indications that the poles are soon to reverse and destroy the
world's power grids and electronic communications A cataclysmic
planetary phenomenon is gathering force deep within the Earth. The
magnetic North Pole will eventually trade places with the South Pole.
Satellite evidence suggests to some scientists that the move has
already begun, but most still think it won't happen for many decades.
All agree that it has happened many times before and will happen
again. But this time it will be different. It will be a very bad day
for modern civilization. Award-winning science journalist Alanna
Mitchell's delightful storytelling introduces enchanting characters
from investigations into magnetism in thirteenth-century France to the
discovery in the Victorian era that electricity and magnetism emerge
from the same force. No one has ever told so eloquently how the Earth
itself came to be seen as a magnet, spinning in space with two poles,
and that those poles dramatically, catastrophically reverse now and
then The recent finding that Earth's magnetic force field is decaying
faster than previously thought, raising fears of an imminent pole
reversal, ultimately gives The Spinning Magnet a spine-tingling
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urgency. When the poles switch, a process that takes many years, Earth
is unprotected from solar radiation storms that would, among other
things, wipe out all electromagnetic technology. No satellites, no
Internet, no smartphones--maybe no power grid at all. Alanna Mitchell
offers a beautifully crafted narrative history of ideas and science
that readers of Stephen Greenblatt and Sam Kean will love.

Nature's Compass
Your body is your guide to accessing your inner wisdom, creativity,
sensuality, and soul so that you can fully embody and express your
truth, do your sacred work, receive life’s blessings, and commune with
the divine. Rochelle Schieck draws on spiritual teachings from across
the globe, personal pilgrimages from suburban Minnesota to the Madre
de Dios River in Peru, and extensive studies of the divine feminine to
craft a book that is part memoir, part social commentary, and part
workbook, with over 35 detailed exercises that initiate your own
life's journey back to yourself.

Qoya
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A piercing and scientifically grounded look at the emergence of the
coronavirus pandemic and how it will change the way we live —
"excellent and timely." (The New Yorker) Apollo's Arrow offers a
riveting account of the impact of the coronavirus pandemic as it swept
through American society in 2020, and of how the recovery will unfold
in the coming years. Drawing on momentous (yet dimly remembered)
historical epidemics, contemporary analyses, and cutting-edge research
from a range of scientific disciplines, bestselling author, physician,
sociologist, and public health expert Nicholas A. Christakis explores
what it means to live in a time of plague — an experience that is
paradoxically uncommon to the vast majority of humans who are alive,
yet deeply fundamental to our species. Unleashing new divisions in our
society as well as opportunities for cooperation, this 21st-century
pandemic has upended our lives in ways that will test, but not
vanquish, our already frayed collective culture. Featuring new,
provocative arguments and vivid examples ranging across medicine,
history, sociology, epidemiology, data science, and genetics, Apollo's
Arrow envisions what happens when the great force of a deadly germ
meets the enduring reality of our evolved social nature.

Notes on a Silencing
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The present volume deals with the most fascinating aspects of sensory
performance studied in insects, crustaceans and spiders. Arthropods
inhabit practically every conceivable ecological niche, and are
perfectly adapted to cope with the constraints of their natural
habitats. They move on the ground, in water, and in the air. They use
visual, olfactory, acoustical, vibratory, and tactile cues for
orientation, to recognize and pinpoint their target, their home place,
a feeding site, a prey, or a potential mate. Many arthropods use
celestial (skylight) and terrestrial (magnetic) compass cues for
orientation, and some of them were shown to develop, through
experience, oriented behaviours based on a variety of innate, hardwired orientation mechanisms. In many cases, aspects of behaviour that
are involved in orientation cannot be separated from inter- and
intraspecific communication. The book brings to the fore the role of
communication not only in social and sexual behaviours, but also in
the context of oriented locomotion. Top, internationally renowned
scientists have contributed to this volume and have succeeded in
presenting a book full of highlights which will be of great interest
to workers in this field of research. With contributions by F. G.
Barth; D. von Helverson, K.-E. Kaissling, W. Kirchner, M. Walker, M.
Weissburg, R. Campan, T. Collett, J. Zeil, K. Kirschfeld, R. Wehner,
M. Srinivasan, M. Lehrer, R. Gadagkar.
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The Sun Is a Compass
Useful, instructive manual shows would-be explorers, hikers, bikers,
scouts, sailors, and survivalists how to find their way outdoors by
observing animals, weather patterns, shifting sands, and other
elements of nature.

Thirst
From a contributor to The Cut, one of Vogue's most anticipated books
"bravely and honestly" (Busy Philipps) talks about weight loss and
sheds a light on Weight Watchers founder Jean Nidetch: "a triumphant
chronicle" (New York Times). Marisa Meltzer began her first diet at
the age of five. Growing up an indoors-loving child in Northern
California, she learned from an early age that weight was the one part
of her life she could neither change nor even really understand. Fast
forward nearly four decades. Marisa, also a contributor to the New
Yorker and the New York Times, comes across an obituary for Jean
Nidetch, the Queens, New York housewife who founded Weight Watchers in
1963. Weaving Jean's incredible story as weight loss maven and
pathbreaking entrepreneur with Marisa's own journey through Weight
Page 18/38

Online PDF The Sun Is A Compass A 4 000 Mile Journey Into The Alaskan
Wilds
Watchers, she chronicles the deep parallels, and enduring
frustrations, in each woman's decades-long efforts to lose weight and
keep it off. The result is funny, unexpected, and unforgettable: a
testament to how transformation goes far beyond a number on the scale.

On a Beam of Light
**From the bestselling author of THE NATURAL EXPLORER and HOW TO READ
WATER, the Sunday Times Book Of The Year** 2015 BBC Countryfile
Magazine Country Book of the Year and winner of the Outdoor Book of
the Year at The Great Outdoors Awards 2015 'Even the intrepid Bear
Grylls could learn a trick or two from this book' The Times The
ultimate guide to what the land, sun, moon, stars, trees, plants,
animals, sky and clouds can reveal - when you know what to look for.
Includes over 850 outdoor clues and signs. This top ten bestseller is
the result of Tristan Gooley's two decades of pioneering outdoors
experience and six years of instructing, researching and writing. It
includes lots of outdoor clues and signs that will not be found in any
other book in the world. As well as the most comprehensive guide to
natural navigation for walkers ever compiled, it also contains clues
for weather forecasting, tracking, city walks, coast walks, night
walks and dozens of other areas.
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The Walker's Guide to Outdoor Clues and Signs
An atmospheric, transporting tale of adventure, love, and survival
from the bestselling author of The Snow Child, finalist for the
Pulitzer Prize. In the winter of 1885, decorated war hero Colonel
Allen Forrester leads a small band of men on an expedition that has
been deemed impossible: to venture up the Wolverine River and pierce
the vast, untamed Alaska Territory. Leaving behind Sophie, his newly
pregnant wife, Colonel Forrester records his extraordinary experiences
in hopes that his journal will reach her if he doesn't return--once he
passes beyond the edge of the known world, there's no telling what
awaits him. The Wolverine River Valley is not only breathtaking and
forbidding but also terrifying in ways that the colonel and his men
never could have imagined. As they map the territory and gather
information on the native tribes, whose understanding of the natural
world is unlike anything they have ever encountered, Forrester and his
men discover the blurred lines between human and wild animal, the
living and the dead. And while the men knew they would face starvation
and danger, they cannot escape the sense that some greater, mysterious
force threatens their lives. Meanwhile, on her own at Vancouver
Barracks, Sophie chafes under the social restrictions and yearns to
travel alongside her husband. She does not know that the winter will
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require as much of her as it does her husband, that both her courage
and faith will be tested to the breaking point. Can her exploration of
nature through the new art of photography help her to rediscover her
sense of beauty and wonder? The truths that Allen and Sophie discover
over the course of that fateful year change both of their lives--and
the lives of those who hear their stories long after they're
gone--forever. "An epic adventure story that seems heir to the
tradition of Melville's own sweeping and ambitious literary approach
to the age-old struggle of humans versus nature . . . An absorbing and
high-stakes read." -- Kathleen Rooney, Chicago Tribune An Amazon Best
Book of the Year A Washington Post Notable Book A Goodreads Choice
Award Nominee A Library Journal Top 10 Book of the Year A BookPage
Best Book of the Year

To the Bright Edge of the World
Documents the innovations of a group of eccentric geniuses who
developed computer code in the mid-20th century as part of
mathematician Alan Turin's theoretical universal machine idea,
exploring how their ideas led to such developments as digital
television, modern genetics and the hydrogen bomb.
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Lunch in Paris
With her signature warmth, hilarity, and tendency to overshare, Leslie
Gray Streeter gives us real talk about love, loss, grief, and healing
in your own way that "will make you laugh and cry, sometimes on the
same page" (James Patterson). Leslie Gray Streeter is not cut out for
widowhood. She's not ready for hushed rooms and pitying looks. She is
not ready to stand graveside, dabbing her eyes in a classy black hat.
If she had her way she'd wear her favorite curve-hugging leopard print
dress to Scott's funeral; he loved her in that dress! But, here she
is, having lost her soulmate to a sudden heart attack, totally unsure
of how to navigate her new widow lifestyle. ("New widow lifestyle."
Sounds like something you'd find products for on daytime TV, like
comfy track suits and compression socks. Wait, is a widow even allowed
to make jokes?) Looking at widowhood through the prism of race, mixed
marriage, and aging, Black Widow redefines the stages of grief, from
coffin shopping to day-drinking, to being a grown-ass woman crying for
your mommy, to breaking up and making up with God, to facing the fact
that life goes on even after the death of the person you were supposed
to live it with. While she stumbles toward an uncertain future as a
single mother raising a baby with her own widowed mother (plot
twist!), Leslie looks back on her love story with Scott, recounting
Page 22/38

Online PDF The Sun Is A Compass A 4 000 Mile Journey Into The Alaskan
Wilds
their journey through racism, religious differences, and persistent
confusion about what kugel is. Will she find the strength to finish
the most important thing that she and Scott started? Tender, true, and
endearingly hilarious, Black Widow is a story about the power of love,
and how the only guide book for recovery is the one you write
yourself.

The Sun Is Also a Star
A New York Times Bestseller A Forbes Top 10 Conservation and
Environment Book of 2016 Read the sea like a Viking and interpret
ponds like a Polynesian—with a little help from the “natural
navigator”! In his eye-opening books The Lost Art of Reading Nature’s
Signs and The Natural Navigator, Tristan Gooley helped readers
reconnect with nature by finding direction from the trees, stars,
clouds, and more. Now, he turns his attention to our most abundant—yet
perhaps least understood—resource. Distilled from his far-flung
adventures—sailing solo across the Atlantic, navigating with Omani
tribespeople, canoeing in Borneo, and walking in his own
backyard—Gooley shares hundreds of techniques in How to Read Water.
Readers will: Find north using puddles Forecast the weather from waves
Decode the colors of ponds Spot dangerous water in the dark Decipher
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wave patterns on beaches, and more!

The Fall
Moon Travel Guides: Make Your Escape! Remote, wild, and all-around
otherworldly, Alaska promises unforgettable adventure. Discover the
heart of "The Last Frontier" with Moon Alaska. What you'll find in
Moon Alaska: Strategic itineraries for every budget and timeline,
whether you have a week to hit the top sights or a month to explore
the whole state Full-color photos and detailed maps throughout, plus a
full-color foldout map Curated advice for outdoor adventurers, history
buffs, culture mavens, road-trippers, wildlife enthusiasts, and more
Must-see attractions and off-beat ideas for making the most of your
trip: Embark on a guided active glacier hike, explore ice caves, or
take an intrepid "flightseeing" tour to secluded glacier landings in
Denali National Park. Experience the thrill of spotting wild bears,
moose, or even walrus, or catch a glimpse of sea otters and humpback
whales on a boat tour of the spectacular Kenai Fjords. Hike through
lush wilderness or along pristine beaches, kayak on tranquil sounds or
secluded lakes, or camp under the crystal-clear stars. Learn about
Alaska's native cultures and quirky small towns, savor a freshlycaught seafood dinner, and discover the best spots to witness the
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enchanting northern lights Honest advice from Anchorage local and
outdoor aficionado Lisa Maloney on when to go, what to pack, and where
to stay, from campsites and hostels to B&Bs and resort fishing lodges
How to get there and get around by plane, train, ferry, cruise ship,
or guided tour Recommendations for families, LGBTQ+ travelers,
seniors, international visitors, and travelers with disabilities
Thorough background on the culture, weather, wildlife, local laws,
history, and health and safety With Moon Alaska's local insight,
myriad activities, and expert advice, you can plan your trip your way.
Full list of coverage: Juneau and Southeast Alaska, Anchorage and
Southcentral Alaska, Denali, Fairbanks, and the Interior, Kodiak and
Southwest Alaska, the Arctic Can't get enough of Alaska? Try Moon
Anchorage, Denali & the Kenai Peninsula. Headed to Canada? Try Moon
Vancouver & Canadian Rockies Road Trip or Moon Banff National Park.

Avian Navigation: Pigeon Homing as a Paradigm
Winner of the 2015 Prix Goncourt, an astounding novel that bridges
Europe and the Islamic world On the shortlist for the 2017 Man Booker
International Prize As night falls over Vienna, Franz Ritter, an
insomniac musicologist, takes to his sickbed with an unspecified
illness and spends a restless night drifting between dreams and
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memories, revisiting the important chapters of his life: his ongoing
fascination with the Middle East and his numerous travels to Istanbul,
Aleppo, Damascus, and Tehran, as well as the various writers, artists,
musicians, academics, orientalists, and explorers who populate this
vast dreamscape. At the center of these memories is his elusive,
unrequited love, Sarah, a fiercely intelligent French scholar caught
in the intricate tension between Europe and the Middle East. With
exhilarating prose and sweeping erudition, Mathias Énard pulls
astonishing elements from disparate sources—nineteenth-century
composers and esoteric orientalists, Balzac and Agatha Christie—and
binds them together in a most magical way.

Navigating with Or Without a Compass
Pocahontas may be the most famous Native American who ever lived, but
during the settlement of Jamestown, and for two centuries afterward,
the great chiefs Powhatan and Opechancanough were the subjects of
considerably more interest and historical documentation than the young
woman. It was Opechancanough who captured the foreign captain
"Chawnzmit"—John Smith. Smith gave Opechancanough a compass, described
to him a spherical earth that revolved around the sun, and wondered if
his captor was a cannibal. Opechancanough, who was no cannibal and
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knew the world was flat, presented Smith to his elder brother, the
paramount chief Powhatan. The chief, who took the name of his tribe as
his throne name (his personal name was Wahunsenacawh), negotiated with
Smith over a lavish feast and opened the town to him, leading Smith to
meet, among others, Powhatan’s daughter Pocahontas. Thinking he had
made an ally, the chief finally released Smith. Within a few decades,
and against their will, his people would be subjects of the British
Crown. Despite their roles as senior politicians in these watershed
events, no biography of either Powhatan or Opechancanough exists. And
while there are other "biographies" of Pocahontas, they have for the
most part elaborated on her legend more than they have addressed the
known facts of her remarkable life. As the 400th anniversary of
Jamestown’s founding approaches, nationally renowned scholar of Native
Americans, Helen Rountree, provides in a single book the definitive
biographies of these three important figures. In their lives we see
the whole arc of Indian experience with the English settlers – from
the wary initial encounters presided over by Powhatan, to the uneasy
diplomacy characterized by the marriage of Pocahontas and John Rolfe,
to the warfare and eventual loss of native sovereignty that came
during Opechancanough’s reign. Writing from an ethnohistorical
perspective that looks as much to anthropology as the written records,
Rountree draws a rich portrait of Powhatan life in which the land and
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the seasons governed life and the English were seen not as heroes but
as Tassantassas (strangers), as invaders, even as squatters. The
Powhatans were a nonliterate people, so we have had to rely until now
on the white settlers for our conceptions of the Jamestown experiment.
This important book at last reconstructs the other side of the story.

How the Sun Got to Coco's House
Waymaking is an anthology of prose, poetry and artwork by women who
are inspired by wild places, adventure and landscape. Published in
1961, Gwen Moffat's Space Below My Feet tells the story of a woman who
shirked the conventions of society and chose to live a life in the
mountains. Some years later in 1977, Nan Shepherd published The Living
Mountain, her prose bringing each contour of the Cairngorm mountains
to life. These pioneering women set a precedent for a way of writing
about wilderness that isn't about conquering landscapes, reaching
higher, harder or faster, but instead about living and breathing
alongside them, becoming part of a larger adventure. The artists in
this inspired collection continue Gwen and Nan's legacies, redressing
the balance of gender in outdoor adventure literature. Their
creativity urges us to stop and engage our senses: the smell of rainsoaked heather, wind resonating through a col, the touch of cool rock
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against skin, and most importantly a taste of restoring mind, body and
spirit to a former equanimity. With contributions from adventurers
including Alpinist magazine editor Katie Ives, multi-award-winning
author Bernadette McDonald, adventurers Sarah Outen and Anna McNuff,
renowned filmmaker Jen Randall and many more, Waymaking is an
inspiring and pivotal work published in an era when wilderness
conservation and gender equality are at the fore.

Be Expert With Map and Compass
This Is Big
Ever generation of poets seems to harbor its own hidden genius, one
whose stature and brilliance come to light after his talent has
already been achieved and exercised. The same drama of obscurity and
nuance that attended the discovery of Emily Dickinson and Wallace
Stevens is suggested by the career of Robert Lax. An expatriate
American whose work to date — more than forty books — has been
published mostly in Europe, this 85-year-old poet built a following in
the U.S. among figures as widespread as Mark Van Doren, e. e.
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cummings, Jack Kerouac, and Sun Ra. The works in Love Had a Compass
represent every stage of Lax's development as a poet, from his early
years in the 1940s as a staff writer for The New Yorker to his present
life on the Greek Island of Patmos. An inveterate wanderer, Lax's own
sense of himself as both exile and pilgrim is carefully evoked in his
prose journals and informs the pages of the Marseille Diaries,
published here for the first time. Together with the poems, they
provide the best portrait available to date of one of the most
striking and original poets of our age.

The Sun, the Earth, and Near-earth Space
By age 25, Heather Anderson had hiked what is known as the "Triple
Crown" of backpacking: the Appalachian Trail (AT), Pacific Crest Trail
(PCT), and Continental Divide Trail (CDT)—a combined distance of 7,900
miles with a vertical gain of more than one million feet. A few years
later, she left her job, her marriage, and a dissatisfied life and
walked back into those mountains. In her new memoir, Thirst: 2600
Miles to Home, Heather, whose trail name is "Anish," conveys not only
her athleticism and wilderness adventures, but also shares her
distinct message of courage--her willingness to turn away from the
predictability of a more traditional life in an effort to seek out
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what most fulfills her. Amid the rigors of the trail--pain, fear,
loneliness, and dangers--she discovers the greater rewards of
community and of self, conquering her doubts and building confidence.
Ultimately, she realizes that records are merely a catalyst, giving
her purpose, focus, and a goal to strive toward. Heather is the second
woman to complete the “Double Triple Crown of Backpacking,” completing
the Appalachian, Pacific Crest, and Continental Divide National Scenic
Trails twice each. She holds overall self-supported Fastest Known
Times (FKTs) on the Pacific Crest Trail (2013)—hiking it in 60 days,
17 hours, 12 minutes, breaking the previous men’s record by four days
and becoming the first women to hold the overall record—and the
Arizona Trail (2016), which she completed in 19 days, 17 hours, 9
minutes. She also holds the women’s self-supported FKT on the
Appalachian Trail (2015) with a time of 54 days, 7 hours, 48 minutes.
Heather has hiked more than twenty thousand miles since 2003,
including ten thru-hikes. An ultramarathon runner, she has completed
six 100-mile races since August 2011 as well as dozens of 50 km and
50-mile events. She has attempted the infamous Barkley Marathons four
times, starting a third loop once. Heather is also an avid mountaineer
working on several ascent lists in the US and abroad.

The Targeter
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Soon to be a major motion picture starring Yara Shahidi and Charles
Melton! The #1 New York Times bestseller and National Book Award
Finalist from the bestselling author of Everything, Everything will
have you falling in love with Natasha and Daniel as they fall in love
with each other. Natasha: I’m a girl who believes in science and
facts. Not fate. Not destiny. Or dreams that will never come true. I’m
definitely not the kind of girl who meets a cute boy on a crowded New
York City street and falls in love with him. Not when my family is
twelve hours away from being deported to Jamaica. Falling in love with
him won’t be my story. Daniel: I’ve always been the good son, the good
student, living up to my parents’ high expectations. Never the poet.
Or the dreamer. But when I see her, I forget about all that. Something
about Natasha makes me think that fate has something much more
extraordinary in store—for both of us. The Universe: Every moment in
our lives has brought us to this single moment. A million futures lie
before us. Which one will come true? *** The #1 New York Times
Bestseller A National Book Award Finalist A 2017 Michael L. Printz
Honor Book A New York Times Notable Book A BuzzFeed Best YA Book of
the Year A POPSUGAR Best Book of the Year A Publishers Weekly Best
Book of the Year A Kirkus Reviews Best Book of the Year A Booklist
Editor's Choice A New York Public Library Best Book for Teens
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Recipient of the John Steptoe New Talent Award A Walter Award Honor
Book "Beautifully crafted."--People Magazine "A book that is very much
about the many factors that affect falling in love, as much as it is
about the very act itself . . . fans of Yoon’s first novel, Everything
Everything, will find much to love—if not, more—in what is easily an
even stronger follow up." —Entertainment Weekly "Transcends the limits
of YA as a human story about falling in love and seeking out our
futures." —POPSUGAR.com

Compass Rose
CLICK HERE to download the first chapter from A Long Treak Home *
Compelling adventure with an environmental focus * An informative
natural and cultural history of one of our last wild coastlines *
Author is a pioneer in "packrafting," an emerging trend in backcountry
travel In June 2007, Erin McKittrick and her husband, Hig, embarked on
a 4,000-mile expedition from Seattle to the Aleutian Islands,
traveling solely by human power. This is the story of their
unprecedented trek along the northwestern edge of the Pacific Ocean-a
year-long journey through some of the most rugged terrain in the
world- and their encounters with rain, wind, blizzards, bears, and
their own emotional and spiritual demons. Erin and Hig set out from
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Seattle with a desire to raise awareness of natural resource and
conservation issues along their route: clear-cut logging of
rainforests; declining wild salmon populations; extraction of mineral
resources; and effects of global climate change. By taking each mile
step by step, they were able to intimately explore the coastal regions
of Washington, British Columbia, and Alaska, see the wilderness in its
larger context, and provide a unique on-the-ground perspective. An
entertaining and, at times, thrilling adventure, theirs is a journey
of discovery and of insights about the tiny communities that dot this
wild coast, as well as the individuals there whom they meet and
inspire.

The Spinning Magnet
In Paris for a weekend visit, Elizabeth Bard sat down to lunch with a
handsome Frenchman--and never went home again. Was it love at first
sight? Or was it the way her knife slid effortlessly through her pavé
au poivre, the steak's pink juices puddling into the buttery pepper
sauce? LUNCH IN PARIS is a memoir about a young American woman caught
up in two passionate love affairs--one with her new beau, Gwendal, the
other with French cuisine. Packing her bags for a new life in the
world's most romantic city, Elizabeth is plunged into a world of
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bustling open-air markets, hipster bistros, and size 2 femmes fatales.
She learns to gut her first fish (with a little help from Jane
Austen), soothe pangs of homesickness (with the rise of a chocolate
soufflé) and develops a crush on her local butcher (who bears a
striking resemblance to Matt Dillon). Elizabeth finds that the deeper
she immerses herself in the world of French cuisine, the more Paris
itself begins to translate. French culture, she discovers, is not
unlike a well-ripened cheese-there may be a crusty exterior, until you
cut through to the melting, piquant heart. Peppered with mouthwatering recipes for summer ratatouille, swordfish tartare and molten
chocolate cakes, Lunch in Paris is a story of falling in love,
redefining success and discovering what it truly means to be at home.
In the delicious tradition of memoirs like A Year in Provence and
Under the Tuscan Sun, this book is the perfect treat for anyone who
has dreamed that lunch in Paris could change their life.

How to Read Water
A translator's frustrating plight as told by Dostoyevsky or Thomas
Bernhard.
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And They Called It Camelot
Tal tries to steal a sunstone, but during his act of thievery is
thrown off the Castle of Seven Towers by a powerful Spiritshadow
Keeper. He falls down to the iceworld below, where he is captured by
Icecarls. To save his life, he must team up with Milla - a ShieldMaiden in training - and offer his aid to the nomads.
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